
March 17, 2020 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
    Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update  

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the RM is taking the following precautions for the safety of 

our staff and ratepayers.  

If you are feeling sick, exhibiting any cold or flu symptoms or have been out of the province 

recently or been in contact with someone with a coronavirus, please refrain from coming into 

the RM office or maintenance shop.  Please call us at (306) 892-2061. We are able to assist you 

over the phone for most of your business needs including on-line bill payment. 

For those ratepayers that need to visit us in person for a very urgent matter you will be 

greeted by a sign on the door inside our foyer asking you to STOP and answer the following 

questions:  

1. Have you travelled outside of Saskatchewan in the last 14 days? 

2. Have you been in close contact with someone who has been ill with Coronavirus or 

been at an event with a confirmed case of it? 

3. Do you have any flu-like symptoms? (new cough or change to an existing cough PLUS 

one of the following: fever, sore throat, joint pain, muscle aches, severe 

exhaustion/weakness, new onset of shortness of breath) 

If you answer ‘Yes’ to any of these questions please leave and return when you are able to 

answer No to all questions. After your departure RM staff will sanitize the door handles for the 

safety of our staff and other rater payers.  

If you answer “No” to all these questions give us a wave and we will unlock the door for you. 

If you are concerned about your health please call the HealthLine @ 811. For the latest advice 

to the public and information on prevention measures being taken, 

visit www.saskatchewan.ca/coronavirus. 

Public inquiries may be directed to COVID19@health.gov.sk.ca. 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/coronavirus
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